
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Organizing Committee                                                                                                              1 November 2024 

We are excited to invite your esteemed institution to participate in the XPERT International Mathematics Competition 

2024 – 2025. Our competition provides a wonderful opportunity for your students in grades 5 to 12 to showcase their 

Mathematics skills, and further gain international recognition. 

iWISE is organised by Oscar Education Ltd UK, and hosted by University of Surrey in Londan and Cats Colleges in Boston, 

it brings together talented mathematicians, and performers from across the globe. XPERT Competition comprises two 

phases; Online/Paper base Qualification Phase and Elite Finals.  

The 1st Phase is the Qualification Phase, where participants can take their exams online or paper base to compete in, 
to qualify for the XPERT Elite Finals. The dates for our Qualification Phase’s rounds are as follows: 
 
Round 1 (Ignition Round): 14th December 2024 
Round 2 (Acceleration Round): 18th January 2025 
Round 3 (Final Orbit Round): 8th February 2025 
 
Our 2nd Phase is the XPERT Elite Final: Participants who achieve 60 and above in our Qualification Phase will be selected 

to participate in our Elite Final that takes place in United States of America and United Kingdom. We believe your 

institution plays a vital role in nurturing young minds. We warmly invite you to join us in this event, taking place from 

8th – 13th June 2025 in Boston and from 27th July – 1st August 2025 in London. Participating will give your students the 

opportunity to compete globally and showcase your institution's commitment at an International Platform. 

For more information about the XPERT Competition and the registration process, please visit our website at 

www.xpertcompetition.org. If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact the XPERT Competition 

Organizing Committee at info@xpertcompetition.org or on WhatsApp +44 7768 394680. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We eagerly await your participation and look forward to seeing the 

amazing talents that your students will bring to the XPERT 2025. 

Sincerely, 

On behalf of The XPERT Organising Committee 

Dr David Star  

 

 


